

Greater Pittsburgh Dahlia Society

June 2024

Newsletter

Ice Cream Social

Join us in Mary Mueller's garden Saturday July 27th at 2PM for an ice cream bar and tour of what's blooming. Mary is known in some parts of the internet as Pete's Petals and is the manager of Pittsburgh Flower Exchange, which is a collective of specialty cut flower growers who sell to local florists. RSVP to Mary: mtpeters07@gmail.com. 5925 Grubbs Rd Gibsonia, PA 15044

Tom Werner, one of our members, was interviewed by CBS Pittsburgh. Check out his beautiful garden here.

Thanks to everyone who donated dahlias, time, or cash to our fundraising sales this year! It was good to see so many new and familiar faces again and get to discuss dahlia garden plans. Happy Gardening to you all!

2024 Dates to remember

August 31: Picnic and garden tour at the Romanos

September 21-22: Annual Show at Pittsburgh Botanic Garden

October 12th: Luncheon at Hebron Church, Penn Hills. Board Meeting 12 PM, Member meeting 12:30 PM, Lunch 1:00 PM

